
Dr. Trygve Øverby 

Kirkens Nødhjelp 

P.O.Boks 5868 Hegdehaugen 

Oslo 3                                                   14.06.85 

 

Dear Trygve: 

 

Thank you very much for sending me your report of the Eritrean visit. I found 

it to be very comprehensive, informative and truely a reflection of an honest 

observation. Dr. Frank Bakke was with me the last week-end (9-11) when a 

successful presentation of slide pictures was made to about 30 people. 

 

To reinforce your knowledge of Eritrea, I am attaching some clippings of my 

articles on nature and the old traditions of our people. If you happen to come 

to Stavanger please give me a call at 562498 at home or 503126 at work so that 

we can get to know each other better. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Emnetu Tesfay 

Digranesv.15 

4015 Stavanger 


